Bats!

Paige Erickson-McGee of Habitat Acquisition Trust will talk about our neighbourhood bats and the BC Community Bat Program



Photo by Christina Carrieres of WildARC

Hosted by:
Friends of Knockan Hill Park Society
26th Annual General Meeting
Sunday Oct 22, 2017
Strawberry Vale Hall
11 High Street
2:00 PM

Friends of Knockan Hill Park is a group of neighbours working together over the last 26 years for the interest and health of our local Garry Oak ecosystem.

Occasional invasive plant removals is a mainstay of the group. This ongoing park maintenance keeps the spring showing of camas flowers beautiful. Other accomplishments, stewarded by group members, have been several land additions to the park. Some of this history is shown at the park website: http://www.knockanhillpark.ca

We have a number of changes coming up this year. Sadly our long time president, David Trudel is moving on. We wish him well in his new neighbourhood.

Do you enjoy walking in the park? If so why not consider joining Friends of Knockan Hill Park. Commitment is small, only three or four executive meetings a year (with refreshments!) plus a few hours to help with some of the following; park patrol, invasive species removal, liaison with Saanich or View Royal, bulletin board maintenance, newsletters or website.

Please come to Strawberry Vale Hall on October 22nd at 2pm to learn about bats and to share your views and ideas about the neighbourhood and the park. We look forward to your enthusiasm!

Membership Form

marviduat i cc \$5.00	
Name	Tel
Address	Postal Code
F-mail	

Pay at the door of the AGM, or mail this completed form, with fee, to: Jean Screech, Membership/Treasurer, FKHPS, 1256 Burnside Road West, Victoria, BC, V8Z 1N8